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REPORT OF THE 
UNIFORM PERSONNEL CLASSIFICATION AND COMPENSATION PLAN SUBCOMMITTEE OF THE 

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
 

March 16, 2012 
 
 

Co-Chairs: 
 
The Uniform Personnel Classification and Compensation Plan Subcommittee met on February 7, 2012 in Room A of the 
 MAC Building to discuss the workforce reduction at the Arkansas Forestry Commission.  There were no actions taken.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_______________________________    ______________________________  
Senator Michael Lamoureux, Co-Chair                 Representative Bryan King, Co-Chair 


